
 St Patrick’s Parish Nhill 

Parish Priest :Fr Peter Hudson  

10 Roberts Avenue, Horsham 3400 

PO Box 212, Horsham, 3402 

Ph: 5382 1155 

St Patrick’s  Nhill,  

35 Leahy Street, Nhill. 

Contact Ann Munro 

Ph 5392 9272 

St Patrick's Primary School.  

Principal, Kathryn Bendall,  

Ph 5391 1575 

Sick  

John Gurry  & Una Bartlett 

ROSTER  for 

JUNE 

Reader &  

Prayers 

Lay Leaders Eucharistic  

Minister 

Offertory 

Procession 

Monthly 

Collector 

Counter Cleaner 

 

June 23 

LLA at 10am 

D Munro K Clohesy & 

I Dart 

J Gurry —————- R Picone J Millington A Munro 

June 30 

LLA at 10am 

I Dart D Munro & 

K Bendall 

C Kennedy —————- R Picone D & A Munro A Munro 

July 7 

Mass at 10am 

J Gurry —————- L Grayling L Welsch R Weir R Weir J Gurry 

July 14 

Mass at 10am 

M Millington —————— N Grayling S Lawler  R Weir E Cameron J Gurry 

 

Mass & LLA Times for   

June, July & August 

June 23: LLA at 10am 

June 30: LLA at 10am 

July 7: Mass at 10am 

July 14: Mass at 10am 

July 21: Mass at 10am 

July 28: LLA at 10am 

Aug 4: LLA at 10am 

Aug 11: Mass at 10am 

Aug 18: Mass at 10am 

Collections 

Parish   $145.00 
Presbytery  $  40.00                        
Loose   $  98.00 

Child Safety Standards : 

We have a Child Safety Policy in this Parish to ensure 
the safety and wellbeing of children in our care.                

A Child Safety Code of Conduct has been adopted for 
all who work with  children in this Parish.                   
Ann Munro is our  safeguarding officer. 

Feast of the Body &  

Blood of Christ 
23 June 2019 

  GIFTING MASS 

Fr Peter celebrated Mass here in Nhill last Wednesday with 

St Patrick’s School and the Children from Gr3/4  of Ss Mi-

chael & John. Fr Peter engaged so well with the children 

during his sermon, perhaps receiving a bit too much detail 

in certain matters. The children participated in the Mass 

and then carried 6 basket of goods to the altar during the 

Offertory Procession.  We thank our parishioners, as well as 

our school families, for being so generous for those less 

fortunate than ourselves.  

Important Dates 

Friday, June 28: Last day of Term 2 

Friday, July 5: Iona & Avonlea                    
  Ecumenical Services 

Plenary Council – National Themes for  
Discernment Announced 

The six National Themes for Discernment invite people 
to reflect, to pray and to consider how God is calling the 
People of God to be a Christ-centred Church in Australia 
that is: 

•       Missionary and Evangelising 

•       Inclusive, Participatory and Synodal 

•       Prayerful and Eucharistic 

•       Humble, Healing and Merciful 

•       A Joyful, Hope-Filled and Servant  Community 

•       Open to conversion, Renewal and  Reform. 
The discernment process will involve establishing work-
ing groups for each National Theme for Discern-
ment.  People in faith communities across Australia will 
also be called to participate locally in their own commu-
nal Listening and Discernment encounters.  The out-
comes of what is discerned during this time will shape 
the agenda for the first session of Plenary Council in 
October 2020.  For more information go 
to www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au 

The end of our Planned 

Giving Program is next 

weekend. Thank you to 

all our parishioners for 

your support over the 

past twelve months. 

We wish our families and staff a very restful holiday , travel 

safely and enjoy family time. 

ANNUAL COLLECTION FOR THE POPE WILL BE AT THE END 

OF OUR LLA NEXT WEEKEND . There is a letter on the porch 

notice board from Bishop Paul Bird. 

A Pastoral letter , also,  from the Bishops of Victoria regarding 

Voluntary Assisted Dying.  Please take a copy home with you.  

http://www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/

